
 

 

Melbourne Water is owned by the Victorian Government. 
We manage Melbourne’s water supply catchments, remove 
and treat most of Melbourne’s sewage, and manage rivers 
and creeks and major drainage systems throughout the 
Port Phillip and Westernport region. 

OFFICIAL 11 January 2024 

Mount Waverley Water Main 

Renewal Project 

Upcoming night works on Lawrence Road intersection 

and tree maintenance works 

 

What are we doing? 
Ongoing pipelaying works between Fleet Street and Lawrence Road are expected to be 
completed by 22 January 2024*. Once these works are complete, we will start works in 

the next section between Lawrence Road and Lee Avenue (refer to Figure:1). 
 
To work safely with minimum traffic impacts we will close sections of High Street Road 

between Fleet Street and Lee Avenue and work only at night during off peak traffic.  
 

Note: These night works will be carried out on weekends (Saturday and Sunday) and 
road closures will only be during night works. 

When: 20-21 January and 27-28 January 2024*. 

Time:  9pm – 5am* 

Tree maintenance works between Fleet Street and Lawrence Street will be carried out 

during night works on Sunday 21 January 2024.  

*These dates and times are indicative and subject to change with no prior notice due to weather conditions. 

Figure: 1 Current and upcoming work zones 
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What to expect? 

• Traffic management will be present to assist motorists, cyclists and pedestrians 

around our temporary work sites. Short detours will be required. Please allow 

extra time when travelling through the area 

• Driveway access will be maintained for High Street Road residents. Traffic 

controllers will be present to assist  

• Footpaths will remain open for pedestrian access 

• Noise from construction equipment and tree maintenance equipment 

• Bright lights will be used during night works. Where possible, lights will be 

directed away from neighbouring property windows. 

Traffic changes on Lawrence Road intersection 

Pipelaying works on Lawrence Road intersection will commence Monday 22 January 

and are expected to take three weeks to complete. 

 During this time motorist can only turn left at the intersection 

 Pedestrians will be detoured to the next intersection to safely cross the road  

 Once the intersection crossing is complete, barriers will be removed, and works 

will continue east towards Blackburn Road.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Route 734 bus stops 

To ensure the safety of commuters, bus stops within the work site area will close until 

it is safe to re-open. Please use neighbouring bus stops during this time.  


